
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

To: Princeton City Council 

From: Chief Todd Frederick 

Date: 08-03-2020 

Regarding:  Purchase squad computers, Capital Improvements  

 

The Princeton Police Department’s IT Specialist has been working on developing quotes for replacing squad 

computers (Panasonic Toughbook FZ-55).  I have currently budgeted in the 2020 CIP to purchase computers for 

the department squad cars along with one extra as a backup computer. The budgeted amount for the computers, 

software, equipment and install is 35,000.00.   

 

The breakdown of the above cost is below: 

 

1.  $ 2,372.00 per computer for a total of $18,976.00 through Baycom. 

2.  $ 249.00 per software license for a total of $ 1,743.00 

3.  $ 9,289.00 for equipment and install 

4.  $ 550.00 for software install, IT department 

5.  $ 400.00 misc. hardware (example: cables and power hubs) 

 

Total approximate cost for project $ 30,958.00 

 

• Second quote (Compar) is the State Bid with the computer cost of $ 2,424.00 for a total of $ 19,392.00 

which is a total of $416.00 dollar difference from recommended quote. 

 

 

If the council is still ok with this CIP purchase of 35,000.00, I would like to proceed with this as soon as 

possible as we are starting to having a number of different issues with our current computers. 

 

With the above recommended bid (Baycom) which is an in-state company we will be under the budgeted 

amount for the 2020 CIP request. 

 
If you have any questions please give me a call.  Thank you. 

 

 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 
Princeton Police Department 


